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Welcome to the April 2012 edition of the California Public Utilities 
Commission's (CPUC) eNewsletter, where you'll find information on State 
Senate confirmation of a Commissioner, a major milestone in the Supplier 
Diversity Program, a proposal to increase access to CPUC documents, and 
more! 

CPUC Supplier Diversity Program Hits Procurement Milestone 

Companies participating in the CPUC's supplier diversity program have hit a 
milestone of procuring more than $7 billion in goods and services from women, 
minority, and disabled veteran-owned business enterprises. 

CPUC Acts to Further Reduce Service Disconnections in PG&E and SCE 
Service Areas 

The CPUC has approved several measures to reduce the number of residential 
energy customer service disconnections in the service areas of Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company (PG&E) and Southern California Edison (SCE) as part of the 
CPUC's ongoing efforts to identify cost-effective ways to help consumers keep the 
lights on. 
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Commissioner Ferron Confirmed by State Senate 

The CPUC is happy to announce that the State Senate on March 15, 2012, 
confirmed the appointment of Mark J. Ferron as Commissioner of the CPUC. 
• 18 story 

CPUC Proposal Aims to Improve Public Access to Documents 

The CPUC has issued a proposal that would improve and streamline the process 
for the public to access documents received or generated by the CPUC. 

Visit our for more assistance. Consumers with utility 
complaints can call our Consumer Affairs Branch at 1-800-649-7570. 
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